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- 245 Market Street
San Francisco 6
SUtter 1«4211 _ In reply please refer to

July 31, 1962

Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers

1918 Grove Street

. Oskland 12, California

Attention Mr. Ronald T. Weakley, Business Manager

Gentlemen:

On or about August 5, 1962, the Morro Bay Switching Station will become
operative and the manning of San Luis Oblspo Substation will be discontinued.

Company proposes to establish the classification of First Operator,
Schedule II, at Morro Bay Switching Station at a wage rate of $131.40 per week
($136.90 per week under the pending agreement).

Company further proposes to fill the five First Operator jobs and, in
addition, the classification of Electrician/Emergency Relief First Operator at
Morro Bay Switching Station with the employees holding identical classifications
at San Luis Obispo Substation without reference to the bidding procedure.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

Yours very truly,

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
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The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIC

Lucws# 2 , 1962 | By

Business Manager



